
 

 

 

 
 
11 October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Post 16 Media Students  
 
 

Digital Media Stop Motion Animation Workshop - Monday 7th November 2022 
 

On Monday 7th November KS5 Digital Media students have the opportunity to participate in a Stop Motion 
Animation workshop. This workshop is completely hands on and offers a fantastic insight into the world of 
model making and digital animation. 
 

As well as making an amazing short, animated, film, the workshop will promote and encourage planning, 
communication, organisational skills, problem solving and teamwork. 
 

The workshop will end with students' films being ‘premiered’ on the big screen for all to enjoy. Each student 
will also receive a digital download of the finished films. 
 

The workshop will be held on campus, within the normal school day, making it convenient and accessible 
for all students to attend. 
 

The cost of the workshop tutors are being covered by the school, we do however ask for a contribution of 
£10 per student please to cover the cost of all the materials, equipment and editing of the final movies. 
 

Can I please ask that payment be made via the Arbor School Shop (item reference is EML Animation 
Workshop Post16) by midday on Monday 24th October in order to secure your place.  
 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs J Stewart  
Subject Teacher 
 


